
From: Taylor, Richele
To: Melina MannMelina.Mann@llr.sc.gov
CC: Kristina BakerKristina.Baker@llr.sc.gov

Emily FarrEmily.Farr@llr.sc.gov
Date: 10/28/2016 8:49:14 PM

Subject: Re: MOU

Thanks! Kristina sent me one. Just generally for data sharing.  Young attorney whose never seen one 
at another agency. Trying to help her. 


Richele K Taylor
Chief Legal Counsel
Office of the Governor
South Carolina
Direct 803-734-8465


Sent from my iPhone

On Oct 28, 2016, at 4:09 PM, Melina Mann <Melina.Mann@llr.sc.gov> wrote:


Can you tell me what for? Generally we are not the ones who seek an MOU, so I have quite a few, but from 
different agencies.  Point me in a direction, and I’ll see what we have.
 
Melina Mann
General Counsel
South Carolina Department of Labor, Licensing & Regulation
110 Centerview Drive, Columbia, SC 29211
Email: Melina.Mann@llr.sc.gov
Phone: 803-896-4475
 
Confidentiality Note: This e-mail message, including any attachments, contains privileged and confidential information intended 
only for the use of the individual or entity named above. If the reader of this e-mail message is not the intended recipient or the 
employee or agent responsible for delivering it to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination or copying 
of this e-mail message, including attachments, is strictly prohibited. If you have received this e-mail message in error, please notify 
us immediately by telephone and return the original e-mail message, including attachments, to LLR Office of General Counsel, 
Post Office Box 11329, Columbia, SC 29211, via the US Postal Service. Thank you.
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
From: Kristina Baker 
 
Sent: Thursday, October 27, 2016 4:40 PM
 
To: Taylor, Richele
 
Cc: Melina Mann; Emily Farr
 
Subject: Re: MOU
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In transit right now but will take a look this evening and forward what I have.
 

Sent from my iPhone

On Oct 27, 2016, at 4:20 PM, Taylor, Richele <RicheleTaylor@gov.sc.gov> wrote:

Hi guys! We need to help an agency draft an MOU between two agencies. Could either of you send 
me an LLR one? I can redact the agency names and identifying info.

Richele
 
Richele K. Taylor
Chief Legal Counsel
Office of the Governor
O:  803-734-8465
C:  803-231-9763
It’s a great day in South Carolina
 
Safe Place SC – www.safeplaceSC.sc.gov
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